
IEM Committee 

From: 	 Jen Tempchin <jennifertempchin@gmail.com> 
Sent: 	 Tuesday, October 17, 2017 12:22 AM 
To: 	 IEM Committee 
Subject: 	 Toxic Sunscreen Testimony 

Aloha, 

I am writing to support the ban against all sunscreens with oxybenzone and octinoxate ingredients. 
Alternative products provide broad spectrum sun protection without harming our reefs. Rash guards and 
hats also offer effective sun protection. Please ban these products from being sold in Hawaii. Thank you. 

Much Aloha Jen 
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